
Life is precious.

Become Aware, Informed, and Inspired to Make a Difference.

The Respect Life Ministry of the Parish Community of St. Joseph in 
Hillsborough, New Jersey, will host an evening of information and 
sharing about The “20/20 Project.”  This project is a collaborative 
effort to attain equal rights for babies in the womb by passing the 
Pain Capable Unborn Child Protection Act in New Jersey by the year 
2020.  The goal is a strategic first step towards protecting babies  
in the womb throughout all three trimesters of pregnancy.  The  
pro-life movement in New Jersey is seeking to accomplish this goal 
by educating the public about the fact that babies in the womb  
feel pain.  

The presentation will be made following the 6 pm Mass on  
Sunday, June 12th between 7:15 pm and 8:30 pm in St. Joseph’s 
Parish Center.  The presenter will be Holly Wright, a representative 
of LifeNet, a diocesan affiliated pro-life organization located in 
Newark, NJ.  Please join us for coffee and conversation following  
the presentation.

For more information please contact; Helen Campbell,  
helencampbell114@comcast.net or Eileen Lawless, timlawl@aol.com.

— Medically accurate rendering of a fetus at 

20 weeks

THE “20/20 PROJECT”

mailto:helencampbell114%40comcast.net?subject=The%20%2220/20%20Project%22
mailto:timlawl%40aol.com?subject=The%20%2220/20%20Project%22

